VIRGINIA NORMAL SCHOOL BOARD, A. STUART ROBERTSON, SECRETARY-AUDITOR. STAUNTON, VA. June 5,1915. Mr. Julian A. Burruss, President, State Normal School. Harrisonburg, Va. Dear Mr. Burruss:-Mr. Richard B. Davis, the President of the Board, has asked me to call your attention to the resolution directing that no money shall be paid out of the school treasury except for current operating expenses until so ordered by the Board, and to ask what action you wish to be taken by the Board in reference to the furniture which has been ordered for the new building. In view of the resolution referred to, Mr. Davis agrees with me in thinking that I would not be authorized to approve the bills, and if you wish a meeting of the Executive Committee to order the payment of these bills, I shall be greatly obliged if you will notify me at once to that effect. With kind regards, I am Yours very truly, ASR/W Secretary-Auditor.